
The Banquet This Year Was A Great Success 
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Over 200 greenkeepers, Green committee chairmen, golfers and members of the trade sat down to the annual banquet in the Terrace Room of 

Hotel Statler, Thursday evening. Great credit is due the Buffalo committee of greenkeepers who handled the entertainment during the week 

—also John J. Daniels, Jr., of the hotel staff and his assistants for their splendid and efficient cooperation. The Entertainment committee 

consisted of Wm. Henderson, Al Schardt and Frank Nichols. W. T. Buckley, secretary of the Convention Bureau of the Board of Commerce 

also worked unceasingly and furnished clerical help and assistance that was of great value to the greenkeepers. 
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